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The Lower Bristol Bay Advisory Committee will meet by 

teleconference on Friday, December 14, 2018 at 10:00am 
Teleconference 1-800-504-8071 Passcode 8425142# 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss proposals for the Board of 
Fisheries Alaska Peninsula/Aleutian Islands/Chignik Finfish, 

Statewide Finfish, and Joint Board of Fisheries and Game meetings. 
 
 

The Lower Bristol Bay Fish and Game Advisory Committee is a collection of 
community members from all user groups that come together, discuss Fish 
and Game issues and recommend changes to current regulations.  They also 
represent their community before the Board of Fisheries and Board of Game 

at board meetings. 

This meeting is open to the public. 
For more information contact: Taryn O’Connor-Brito, Alaska Department of Fish and Game 

Boards Support Section, (907) 842-5142 


